P.O. Box 196650 • Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6650 • Telephone: (907) 343-4311 • Fax: (907) 343-4313 http://www.muni.org/assembly

Office of the Municipal Clerk

PRESS RELEASE

04/11/2014

Amanda K. Moser, Deputy Clerk–Elections Barbara A. Jones, Municipal Clerk

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Municipal Clerk's Office announces that the unofficial results of the April 1, 2014 Regular Municipal Election, with all precincts reporting, are attached. Approximately 30 ballots remain to be counted.

It is anticipated that the Election Commission will adopt its report, including the 30 remaining ballots, prior to the Anchorage Assembly meeting on Tuesday, April 15, 2014, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting is scheduled for the Assembly to approve the report certifying the election and to swear in new members.

The Clerk's Office, the Election Commission, and Election Officials completed processing questioned and absentee ballots on Friday, April 11, 2014, at about 10:00 p.m. tonight. The Clerk's Office expresses its deep appreciation for the incredible hard work from all those involved with the 2014 Municipal Election.

CONTACT:

Barbara A. Jones, Municipal Clerk

Phone: 907-343-4212

Email: JonesBAR@muni.org

Amanda K. Moser, Deputy Clerk-Elections

Phone: 907-343-4314

Email: MoserAK@muni.org

###